RHOA General Meeting - November 10, 2016

President Becky Jones called the meeting to order at 6:48 pm and welcomed everyone. This meeting is the annual General HOA Meeting always held in November. President Jones introduced the current Board Members in attendance: Vice President Valerie Standifer, Secretary Judy Brennan, Treasurer Suki Kirkland, Activities David Kirkland, Beautification Millie Harrison, Crime Watch Bob McClure and Advisors David Harrison and D’Nelle Lyons and thanked D’Nelle for the wonderful spread that she prepared and set up.
David Kirkland talked about all the activities that the HOA does annually as well as those that we had in 2016 – the Spring Fling, National Night Out and the Movie Night. We acknowledged Acri Windows and their contributions to our HOA events as well as that they are a major contributor to our Newsletter. Also, that if any HOA members have any ideas for sponsors for the Newsletter, as well as articles, to please submit to Karla Weesner as soon as possible.
Bob McClure talked about Crime Watch and the need for new volunteers as many are dropping out due to age, etc.

Suki Kirkland gave the Treasurer’s report and noted that we have a balance of $21,039.06.

Precinct Election Office, Susan Fischer, gave us information on the November 8th election results.

President Jones asked if there were any general questions. It was noted that we have lost some key people due to other obligations, work, etc. A gentleman asked about the streets and what the city does.
The floor was opened for nominations for the 2016-2017 Board with the four top positions being voted on and filled by:

2017-2018 President:

D’Nelle Lyons


      Vice President:
Valerie Standifer

                  Secretary:

Carolyn Sherman

                  Treasurer:

Sharon Miller

The Board meetings are the third Thursday of the month.

The meeting adjourned at 7:48 pm.

